
Friday, September 21st:  No School, Staff Development 

Tuesday, September 25th:  7th Grade Parent Meeting, 6:00PM—7:00PM, Activity Center 

Tuesday, September 25th:  All School Open House, 7:00PM— 8:15PM  

October 5th—7th:  Western Catholic Union Garage Sale, 5923 W. Irving Park Rd.  (Oct. 5-6: 8:00-5:00, Oct. 7: 9:00-4:00) 

Monday, October 8th:  No School:  Columbus Day 

Wednesday, October 10th:  Picture Retake Day 

Friday, October 19th:  No School:  Parent Teacher Conferences 

Important Reminder / Health Records: 

Health records are due!  Please turn these in as soon as possible to avoid exclusion.   

Students entering Kindergarten needed updated eye, dental, and health exams.   

Students entering 2nd grade needed updated dental exams.   

Students entering 6th grade needed updated health exams/immunizations, as well as an updated dental exam. 

Welcome Back:  Welcome back, Mrs. Ward!  Gym classes will begin on Monday, September 24th.  
 

Chocolate Money:  Don’t forget, your $60 for the World’s Finest Chocolate fundraiser was due today.  If you did not already 
turn it in, please do so as soon as possible.  Each family was responsible for 1 box. 
 

Open House:  Everyone is invited to our Open House on Tuesday, September 25th, from 7:00PM—8:15PM.  Please see the 
back of this newsletter for more information. 
 

Dance Class Update:  After school Dance for grades 3-8 will be on Fridays starting Sept. 28th.  For grades K-2, it will be on 
Thursdays starting Oct. 4th.  Enrollment is still open; please see enclosed flier for more information. 
 

Forms:  Don’t forget, the Family Index Form that went home last week is due.  Each  family needs to have this form on file in 
the office.  Green Sheets (Emergency Info for Field Trips) that have not yet been turned in are going home again. 
 

Health Records:  If you have not yet turned in your required physical/immunization records  to the office (Grades K, 6, and 
all new students), letters were sent home last week.  Records must be received by October 1 in order to avoid exclusion.   Please 
contact the office with any questions.  This is especially important for 6th grade parents, as very few have turned in their physicals.
 

Uniform Reminder:  Please remember to wear the correct uniform to school!  Pants, blouses, sweaters, and ties must be the 
ones purchased through SchoolBelles.  Jeggings or other tight-fitting pants are NOT allowed.  Shoes must also be closed-toe dress 
shoes:  Gym shoes are ONLY allowed on gym days! (except Preschool).  Out of uniform notices will be given out:   A detention will 
be issued after 3 infractions.  Please also remember that hair should NOT be dyed!  Please refer to pages 34-35 of the Family/
Student Handbook for further clarification. 
 

7th Grade Parent Meeting:  There will be a Parent Meeting for 7th Grade Parents on Tuesday, September 25th, , from 
6:00PM—7:00PM in the Activity Center.  Important information concerning High Schools will be discussed. 
 

Raffle Tickets:  Don’t forget:   Ticket stubs are due back by Friday, October 12th. 
 

Baby Bulls:  Baby Bulls is our toddlers playgroup.  We invite parents or caregivers and their children ages 6 months to three 

years old to join us every Tuesday from 9:30-10:30am to read, play, dance and socialize.  Please call the school with any questions.    

Save the Date:  Save the date for Western Catholic Union Garage Sale!  There will be lots of new and slightly used items 
available at great prices.   Please see back of this newsletter for more information. 
 

Shop With Scrip:  Please see the enclosed flyer about our new program that will enable you to raise money and reduce your 
tuition!  Gift cards will be available for purchase in school office starting Monday, September 24th. 
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OPEN HOUSE 
 

Everyone is invited to our Open House on Tuesday, September 25th! 
 

7:00PM—8:15PM 
 

There will be 2 information sessions, presented in the homerooms by the  
homeroom teacher.  The first will be at 7:10PM.   

This same presentation will be repeated at 7:30PM.   

 

Mrs. Guzman will also be available in Room 331 until 8:15PM for information on  
Title I programs. 

 

Current families, as well as people wishing to learn more about our school,  
are all welcome to attend! 


